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HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNGR

January 9, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty -Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:
For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith a copy of the

Department of Transportation’s 2004 Annual Report. I am also informing you that the report
may be viewed electronically at[www.hawaii.gov/dot/publicaffairs/annualr

Sincerely,

Vo Ao JAMES R. AIONA IR,

J S R. AIONA, JR.
Acting Governor

Enclosures


http://www.hawaii.gov/dot/publicaffairs/annualreports/index.htm

